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DOCUMENTATION FOR NSCC'S PORTION
OF THE DECEMBER 14, 1990 MEETING

December 7, 1990 TO: BROKER/DEALER ADVISORY COMMITTEE NO. 46-90 RE:
DOCUMENTATION FOR NSCC'S PORTION OF THE DECEMBER 14, 1990 MEETING

Attached is the documentation
for the National Securities Clearing Corporation's portion of the above-referenced meeting.
Donald E. O'Connor Vice President - Operations Attachment
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